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April 27, 2007
Ms. Andrea Lathrop

3011 Carpenter Lp SE
Lacey, WA  98503
Dear Ms. Lathrop:
Thank you for your application to the Master in Teaching (MIT) Program at The Evergreen State College. After careful consideration of you application materials, the admissions committee has made the difficult decision to not admit you to the MIT program.

Evergreen seeks the most highly qualified individuals for admission to the program, using qualitative and quantitative criteria. 

On behalf of the MIT Admissions Committee I wish you the best in your future endeavors. 
Sincerely,

Dr. Sherry Walton, Director

Master in Teaching Program

The Evergreen State College 


Master in Teaching Program


(360) 867-6707 ( graduatestudies@evergreen.edu 


Lab I Room 3019 The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



